
Bulletin Announcements 10/9/2016 

ATTENDANCE: Please print your name(s) on the top sheet in the attendance pad at the end of each pew and 
pass it down to the next person in your pew. 
 
BIBLE CLASS: Join us in Luther Hall after the Divine Service as we study Paul’s letter to the Philippians. There is 
much we can learn from this first Christian congregation in Europe. Come, listen, learn, and ask questions. 
 
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY: All women are encouraged to attend the Bible Study this Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. in 
Luther Hall. We will be discussing Chapter 9 of the CPH book Pew Sisters. 
 
MANNA: Next turn-in dates are October 16 & 30, November 6, 13, & 20, and December 4, 11, & 18. Pre-
purchased Home Run Inn, Darden Restaurants, Subway, WalMart, Starbucks, and Target cards are available to 
purchase after church. It’s not too early to purchase gift cards for holidays, meals, gifts, etc. and for the annual 
“Giving Tree”. 
 
CHOIR: We practice this Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. All are welcome to lend their voices in praise to our Savior. 
See Christine Stocker with any questions. 
 
OKTOBERFEST: Mark your calendar for October 23 for the Thrivent sponsored annual Oktoberfest luncheon 
after Bible study. Please sign up on the sheet in Luther Hall if you are planning on attending (so we have 
enough food) and/or to bring a dish to pass (optional). Brats, hotdogs, and buns will be provided. All members, 
family, and friends are invited. 
 
LUTHER FEST: This fall we will kick off the year that leads up to the 500th anniversary of the Reformation with a 
Luther Fest for children age 3 to 8th grade. This half day VBS-style fest will teach children about Martin Luther, 
the Reformation, and their Lutheran heritage. It will feature learning, crafts, games, music, and snacks. Mark 
Saturday, October 29 (9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.) on your calendar today. Registration for this free event will 
begin in early October. Members and visitors are welcome, so invite some friends too. 
 
RE-DEDICATION: Join us immediately after the Divine Service on Sunday, October 30 as we thank the Lord of 
the Church for graciously distributing His good gifts of forgiveness, life, and salvation here at Divine Shepherd 
and for the re-dedication of our porte cochere. 
 
INSERT: You are encouraged to use the Committing Scripture to Heart insert each week. Rejoice in God’s 
words and promises for you. 
 
YARD WORK: With autumn again here, our youth group is willing to assist you with any yard work (rake 
leaves, clean gutters, etc.) you may need done. Contact Lori or Nadine to set this up. 
 
LUTHERAN TALK RADIO: Issues, Etc. is a radio talk show hosted by LCMS Pastor Todd Wilken and produced by 
Lutheran Public Radio in Collinsville, IL. This week’s topics include: Who Is the Main Actor in Lutheran 
Worship?, The Sacrament of the Altar, The Parable of the Persistent Widow, Ruth, Philip the Deacon, and 
more. You can listen on demand at www.issuesetc.org and on the Lutheran Public Radio mobile app. 

http://www.issuesetc.org/

